
 
 
 
 
 
 

                                  May 23, 2001 
 
 
 

Nicollette Johnson 
261 Starling Road 
Mantachie, Mississippi 38855 
 
Dear Nicollette: 
 

Thank you for coming by the New Capitol on your recent 
trip to Jackson. I am sorry that I missed the opportunity to meet 
you but I was able to read the letter you mailed to the Governor’s 
Mansion. 
 
 I hope you had a great visit to the Capitol.  I have enclosed 
a booklet that I hope will allow you to learn more about the state 
of Mississippi.  

 
Hopefully, an opportunity will arise in the future which 

will allow me to meet you in person.  If I may ever be of 
assistance in the future, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

 
    Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
    RONNIE MUSGROVE 

 
RM/sem 
 


